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Amazing work was completed as we 
came together for a fun week April 
6-11 and accomplished many 
projects around the campus! Young 

and old alike pitched in to help! This 
amazing group of teens from Emmanuel in Salisbury, an amazing group 
of seniors from Bethel Wesleyan in Goldsboro, the Ignite leadership 
team, and some from the Journey in Millsboro plus many many more 
came throughout the week. These groups helped with general cleanup, 
landscaping, painting and major improvements to the Crowder Center. 


Spring Break with a Mission Part  II was held on May 16.  An 
amazing group from Cambridge church and a few other volunteers all 
gave their time as we continued renovations down to the Hope Center. 
This room is now ready for smaller gatherings and events with a 
refreshed ceiling, new energy efficient fans & lights and a neutral clean 
design!


Now the most used areas of our facility have an updated neutral decor 
that is perfect for any event or occasion!  THANK YOU to all who 
helped!


The Ministry  

Much has changed to 
update the appearance of                                                   
our camp but even more 
importantly hearts and lives 
have been changed! We have had retreats, a family reunion and two big 
camps where major impacts have happened! Kids camp focused on Jesus 
being our HERO Holy - Exalted - Rescuer - Omnipotent.  Campers 
wrote their sins on a post-it and gave them to God by placing them 
literally on the cross...a beautiful moment! When you looked into the 
eyes of the kids you could see the change happening in their hearts. God 
is alive at camp and the people who come to camp leave changed! 
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Welcome our  
summer intern! 

We are so excited to have Meg 
Abbott here to serve our camp 
for the summer! Meg is from 
Hanover, PA and is a student at 
Houghton Wesleyan in NY 
majoring in equestrian 
management and psychology 
pre-therapy with the hope of 
using it for equestrian therapy. 
Now this is not therapy for 
horses but rather therapy for 
those with disabilities. Meg will 
be here through Family Camp 
so be sure to welcome her! 

CALENDAR 

Jr High Camp               July 6-11 

Sr High Camp            July 13-18 

Family Camp       July 24-Aug 2

SUMMER NEWS 



Denton Wesleyan Camp June 30, 2015

                                   Pardon our Progress! 

 Exciting stuff is on the way!




     Cottage Renovations!

Some members of our camp 
family have "adopted"  camp 
owned cottages to spruce up, 
make improvements and 
ready them for our camping 
season!            


 We "designed on a dime!" Amazing 
Grace, Huffman, Welcome Inn, and 
Dentonian and they are looking 
great!  Thank you to those who saw 
their potential and shared their 
time, resources and hard work!


Go to our website www.dentoncamp.org to 
see the cottage virtual tours! 

Trees 
We need some help removing 
dead trees and planting new 
ones, if you can help or know 
of someone please let us know!




LOTS OF THINGS HAVE BEEN HAPPENING AROUND 
CAMP AND YOU CAN FEEL THE EXCITEMENT IN THE 

AIR! THIS IS TRULY OUR YEAR TO THRIVE! 

Want to get involved or plan a retreat? We'd love 
to help! Let us know at (410) 479-3361 or 

dentoncamp@gmail.com 
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Moss Problem?

Want to get rid of the moss growing 
on your cottage roof? Try this 
homemade solution...we did and it 
worked great!


1 Gallon White Vinegar


1 Cup Salt


1 Tablespoon dish liquid


Spray mixture on the moss using a 
garden/weed sprayer. When the moss 
turns from green to brown (1-2 days) 
just easily sweep off ! And keep moss 
from growing back naturally by 
putting a small strip of copper at the 
peak of your roof. The rain water will 
wash the copper down and naturally 
prevent moss growth! 


De-winterize Early! 

With a rough winter finally behind 
us, don't wait until the week of 

family camp to de-winterize your 
cottage. Take a day, or even come 
for a weekend, to get things ready 

early so that it gives you time to 
get any leaks or issues resolved 
before family camp so you can 

enjoy the week!  

Need a getaway? 

 Why not use your cottage on 
weekends to get away from it all! 
Camp is a great place to come 
Relax your body, Refresh your 
mind, and Renew your spirit!

COTTAGE 
CORNER

Sparkling Clean!

Mr. Charlie has been working 
hard power washing all 
around our camp! Be sure to 
tell him how nice things look! 
Contact us to have your cottage 
power washed! (fee $40)
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